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1. Molly Brown

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. Molly3@hotmail.com

5. 10/12/2020

6. Not answered

7. I oppose specifically this type of shelter allowing felons and sex offenders into a residential neighborhood.
This shelter is located next to a marijuana store, a methodone clinic and alcohol sales. It is in a known high crime area, next to the interurban trail, a daycare,
Shorewood high school, Highlands park and in a residential area where there are children. King county in Seattle can’t handle its own homeless crisis and
should not be dumping the responsibil ity on Shoreline. There have been two new stories this week about homeless camps in the neighborhood area committing
criminal activity with no intervention no police involvement and is a danger to the residents in the area. Cameras at this type of facil ity will  only record activity
and does not make it secure. Allowing sex offenders and felons without having to notify residents is a danger to the community. You will  be putting a daycare that
has been in business 20 years out of business because people will  stop taking their children there. Having a nice chat with someone that is a danger to the
community will  not keep them safe. Allowing drug users and sex offenders into our community does not keep the residents safe. The potential of drugs and
needles dumped on our streets does not keep our residents safe and we did not purchase our house up the street to l ive next door to this. We pay property tax
that is extremely expensive to pay for our schools and in the past month I have personally had to call  police three times because of homeless l iving on the school
grounds at shorewood high school dumping garbage and endangering our children. These are all  the things you promise will  never happen and they are
happening. This space could be used to house Homeless families or Children and be something the community would support. There is huge opposition to this
plan from the residents over 1200 residents have signed a petition opposing this plan for this type of shelter in this location. You must l isten to the people with
an investment in the community, who own property and have children that we oppose this and do not want it to move forward in our community.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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